July 17, 2003

04-024

NAMING OF TWO BUILDINGS AT THE

NEW SOUTHEAST CENTER

PREPARED BY:

Dr. Nan Poppe, Dean, Adult and Continuing Education,

Southeast Center

APPROVED BY:

Dr. Mildred Ollee, Executive Dean, Cascade and Cascade

Open Campus

Randy McEwen, Vice President, Administrative Services

Dr. Jesus "Jess" Carreon, President

REPORT:

Construction of PCC's new Southeast Center will be

completed in September 2003. It is appropriate for purposes of signage and student/community information to consider

naming the two buildings.

Further, Board Policy B706 clearly implies the requirement

for Board approval for any building naming.

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the "main" or larger building at the

new Southeast Center be named Tabor Hall. It is

recommended that the new or "wing" building that fronts on 82nd Avenue be named Scott Hall. Each of these names stem from prominent geographic landmarks in the Southeast

area.